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Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: August 20, 2020  

Item description/summary: 

 
Utility Receivable Status.  
The COVID 19 situation has temporarily  suspended the District’s ability to enforce collection of 
past-due utility accounts through shut-off notices.   As of 8-13-20 current active accounts include: 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 
In lieu of sending reminder notices for past due bills, OPUD staff is contacting account holders with 
courtesy calls addressing the growing balances.  Since July 15, 2020  127 customers paid amounts 
covering 3 months or more.  The District’s past-due list was reduced by approximately $12,000.  

 

Employee Feedback 

 

 

Sample Motion: 

Information item 

Prepared by: 

Karin Helvey, Financial Manager 

 

 

Months w ith 

Open Bills

Accounts 

w ith Open 

Bills

7 31

6 52

5 79

4 114

3 204


